
 

Things you don’t want to hear about your 

college application essay: 

 

Essay Writing Bootcamp 2017 

 Session I – July 6 - 27, 2017 

 Session II – August 1 – 22, 2017 

Unlike most essay writing workshops, The Equestrian College Advisor takes only a select number of 

students and meets individually with each to maximize personalized attention.  Students meet 

remotely with her once weekly to brainstorm and revise their drafts.  By the end, each will have a final 

draft of either one Common Application essay or one essay from a state university’s own application. 

Meetings occur via Skype or Google Hangout and students may send drafts for review as many times 

as they want during the camp. 

With a background in college admissions and degrees in English and communication, 

Randi Heathman (The Equestrian College Advisor) is the perfect person to help you 

write an essay that even George Morris would love! 

FEE - $750 
(credit cards accepted/installment plan available) 

For more information, go to: www.equestriancollegeadvisor.com 

http://www.equestriancollegeadvisor.com/

